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On the 16th of April in Gnesta near Stockholm, the Swedish community came together to attend and 

celebrate as 4 couples received the blessing from True Mother. A lot of work had been done in preparing 

the venue by the family Jolins who had two candidates that were receiving the blessing. The venue was 

very beautiful and the couples could feel that this indeed was a special day. 

 

The event was very heart-warming and the community could feel True Mother's heart as she conducted 

the blessing for the couples. 

 

The representative couple Hans and Lilliana helped create a very good spirit for everyone attending. 

 

As the venue could not host the entire community we had a live stream for those that wanted to see the 

couples get blessed but could not be there themselves. 

 

 

 


